
                                                          

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF POOL MEMBERSHIP 
AND OCCUPANCY LIMITS - 2024 

May 1, 2024 

Under the guidelines set forth by the Commonwealth of
Pennsylvania, the maximum occupancy limit for the Shillington
Pool, as of the above date, is Six Hundred and Sixty (660)
people, including staff. If the occupancy limit is reached or if
the maximum occupancy is reduced, entrance into the pool will be
denied until openings are available. Being a season ticket
holder does not guarantee entrance into the pool area if the
facility is at capacity. 

If the Commonwealth mandates the closing of the facility or
reduces the occupancy limit after the opening of the pool on
Saturday, May 25, 2024, NO REFUNDS will be issued to season 
ticket holders. 

Additionally, should the pool be forced to close due to
supply and/or staff shortages, NO REFUNDS will be issued to 
season ticket holders. 

Please remember that all pool members will be required to
show their ticket for admittance into the pool. 

As a season ticket holder, I do hereby acknowledge that I
have read and understand the information provided in this
document. 

Signature:___________________________

 Printed Name:____________________

 Date:____________________________ 


